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LEAGUE

0 F
/

Huntington, West Virginia

/ ?VOL. IV. NO, 1

OPEN MEETING:

UNIT GROUP MEETINGS:
Place of MeetingChairman

SOME QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS;

- Ques

- The annual dues are $3.00 payableQues-

nr

3028 Wallace Circle
312 - Tenth Ave., W.
1111 Eighth Street
1112 Twelfth Street.

Ques, - ’’Are receipts from dues sufficient to meet the annual budget?” 
Ans. - No. The budget committee recommended contributions from 
members be received. .This year’s budget is based on $200.00 
additional contributions from members.

The time of the Unit Group Meetings will be announced 
at the Open Meeting on Tuesday night.

Ans.

- ”What are the Unit Meetings”? Ans. - Members and women interested 
in LWV work, are to meet in neignEorhood groups approximately twice 
each monthp (place, date, and hour, to be determined by each group). 
Mrs. David Baker, (’phone UU751) is Chairman of the Unit Organization 
Committee.

Ques.

Ques. - ”Are there no other meetings?” Ans. - Yes; ’’program” meetings such 
as the luncheon meeting at the Yf Oman’s Club last June to hear the 
reports of delegates to the state and national conventions. Another 
luncheon meeting was held October 30th at the Frederick Hotel to 
hear an address by the National Organization Chairman, Miss Katherine 
Gurnett.

Tuesday - November 2$ - 7:30 P.M.
Y.W.C.A. - 633 Fifth Ave.
The program will consist of a panel 
discussion on city government with 
Mrs. David Baker as Chairman.

Ques, - ’’Have there been contributions from non-members?” Ans. - Yes. A 
few business and professional men have contributed a total of $153.00.

Ques. - ’’What publications do members receive?” Ans, - The West Virginia 
Voter; The National Voter, Call the Treasurer, Mrs. E.B. Schmink* 
(•phone 21361) if you are not receiving these publications.

- ”How about meetings?” Ans, - Our constitution, Art. VII, Sec. I 
says: ’’There shall be at least three meetings of the membership 
each year0 Time and place shall be determined by the Board of 
Directors. Sec. 2 - An Annual Meeting shall be held between March 
1st and April 1st, the exact date to be determined by the Board of 
Directors”. The first of the three meetings was held in September 
in the Council Chamber of the City Hall. The second meeting will 
be held in January, 1953.

- ”Y/hat are LWV dues?” 
April 1st.

Unit I - Mrs. David M® Baker 
Hi - Mrs. E. Henry Broh
III - Mrs. Thomas Vf. Harvey
IV - Mrs. Elmer R. Mook
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